ELK TOWNSHIP SUPERVISOR MEETING

September 22, 2021

The Elk Township Supervisors regular scheduled meeting was called to order by Chairman Jeffrey Carlstrom
with the Pledge of Allegiance at 7:00 pm. Present were Supervisors Jeffrey Carlstrom, Kelly VanCise, Kelly Ferrie
and Secretary Sherry Moore.

PUBLIC COMMENT: None

ROAD NEWS:

The road crew has been mowing and will be filling potholes starting with Peterson Rd.

There was some discussion on the junk sluice pipe at the township garage. Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a
motion to have Will Wilkins take all of the junk sluice pipe left at the township garage Supervisor Jeffrey
Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes.

The pivot assy needs replaced on the boom mower. This has already been welded numerous times. Supervisor
Kelly Ferrie made a motion to purchase the pivot assy for the mower Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the
motion. Motion carried with three votes. The starter is acting up on the boom mower. Supervisor Jeffrey
Carlstrom made a motion to get the starter fixed Supervisor Kelly Ferrie seconds the motion. Motion carried with
three votes.

The road crew is going to fix a ditching problem on Coal Bed Rd.

Supervisor Kelly Ferrie has been working with Bruce on getting ready to take his CDL test.

EXECUTIVE SESSION: none

BUSINESS MEETING:

The minutes & treasurer’s report from the regular scheduled Elk Township Supervisors meeting on September
8, 2021 were read and approved. Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a motion to accept the minutes & treasurer’s
report from the September 8, 2021 regular scheduled meeting Kelly VanCise seconds the motion. Motion carried
with three votes.

A zoning permit for D. Bimber was read and approved.

The county tax sale paperwork was read.

Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to pay the bills in the amount $7,260.29 from the General Fund and
$931.45 from Liquid Fuels Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds the motion. Motion carried with three votes.
Correspondences were read. A letter of resignation was read from Township Auditor Krista Fitzsimmons.
Supervisor Kelly VanCise made a motion to accept Krista Fitzsimmon’s resignation Kelly Ferrie seconds the
motion. Motion carried with three votes.

Supervisor Kelly Ferrie made a motion to adjourn the meeting 7:56 pm Supervisor Jeffrey Carlstrom seconds
the motion. Motion carried with three votes.

A budget workshop will be held on October 6, 2021 at 6:00pm. The next regular scheduled meeting will be held on
October 13, 2021 at 7:00pm.
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